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Issue Three    Friday, September 16, 2016  

Liturgy News  

 Liturgical ministers are still needed, especially sacristans, acolytes, and bread bakers.  

Please email jstliturgy@scu.edu to sign up. 
 

 Help is needed with Music Ministry - email Maggie Warner, music coordinator at mwarner@scu.edu 
 

 Tuesday evening Soup Supper will continue next week Tuesday, September 20th followed by a 

presentation at 6:45pm by students who went to Vietnam this summer with Hung Pham, S.J.  
 

 Those interested in Thursday Liturgy Planning and Lay Preaching can attend a meeting 

Tuesday, September 20th at 6:30pm (following mass and soup supper). 
 

 Thursday evening liturgies will alternate between mass with preaching by our Jesuit deacons and 

liturgies with lay preaching and presiding.  
 

 The next Thursday Liturgy will be a Communion Service with lay preaching on  

Thursday, September 22nd at 5:15pm  

Lay Formation Gathering 

Lay students are invited for refreshments after the 5:15 p.m. liturgy on Thursday, September 22.   

Come and get to know other lay students and learn about opportunities  for lay formation this semester.   

Lay Ecclesial Ministry Study Group Jesuit School of Theology Fall 2016 

This study group will explore the theological underpinnings of lay ecclesial ministry. The aim is to come to a 

stronger understanding of related theological themes and to reflect more deeply on what it means to be a lay 

minister in various contexts. Those interested will determine the dates and times of the monthly meetings. 

For more information, please contact Jen Owens at jowens@scu.edu or Deborah Ross at dross@scu.edu  

JST Soccer   
Those interested in playing soccer can join a group of JST students the 1st and 3rd Saturday of the month. 

Anyone interested can contact Daniel Valcazar at daniel.valcazarii@gmail.com or text/call at 408-607-3650.  

"Theology" ThursDei's  
All are welcome to join members of the JST and GTU community every Thursday starting at about 8:30pm 

at La Vals on Euclid St.  People gather to socialize, theologize, and unwind. Please join us! (If you'd like to 

be included on the weekly email reminder please sign up at the front desk.)  

Retreat for JST Lay Students 
October 8th - 9th at El Retiro Retreat Center, Los Altos 

If interested in attending please contact Deborah Ross (dross@scu.edu) ASAP!  
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Presider Schedule  

9/19 8:00 Otto  

9/20 8:00 Fernandes 5:15 Janowiak 

9/21 8:00 Pereira 5:15 Hadley  

9/22 8:00 Mukunzi/Edomobi  

        5:15 Sterling Spence & Elaina Jo Polovick  

9/23 8:00 Sunur 5:15 McGarry  

9/24 8:30 Lee  

 

Follow JST on social media at: 

HG Gauranga Dasa Prabhu: Vegan Lunch and Presentation  
 Internationalizing the Discourse on Ecological Conservation “From Greed to Green: The Art & Science of Sustainable 

Living as Showcased by the Govardhan Ecovillage, India”  RSVP REQUIRED | email: CDS.GTU@gmail.com  

Friday, September 23 | 4pm  |  2400 RIDGE ROAD, BERKELEY  

GTU Welcome Reception 

 At 4pm there will be a brief program introducing new faulty and visiting scholars.  
Wednesday, September 21 | 3:30pm | GTU Student Lounge & Doug Adams Art Gallery (2465 LeConte Ave.) 

Memorial Event and Exhibition Celebrating and Remembering the Life and Work of 

Fr. Michael Morris, OP  

The event includes music, speakers, videos, refreshments, and viewing of the new library art exhibit in Fr. 

Michael’s honor.  Friday, September 23 | 2-5pm | GTU Library 

Volunteer opportunity: Need for English teachers, teaching assistants, and childcare assistants 
The Oakland Catholic Worker offers beginner-level English classes for Spanish-speaking immigrants and needs 

volunteers. They are also looking for childcare support for these classes. Volunteer times are available in the morning 

and evening on most weekdays. For more information, contact Ivana Mullner (imullner@scu.edu).  

The Man Who Shot Romero - a play by Harry Cronin, C.S.C. 
Sunday, September 18th at 8:30pm, Wednesday September 21st & Friday September 23rd at 7pm  

All performances held at the Exit Studio Exit Theater, 156 Eddy St, San Francisco. More information HERE 

Verbum Dei Missionary Festival 

Enjoy the diversity of culture, exquisite international cuisines, music and dances, and fun for the children. 

Begins with Mass at 11:30am. For more information call (415) 282-3005 
Sunday, September 18 | 11:30-5pm | 3365 19th St. San Francisco 

Paid Internship at American Friends Service Committee 

We are a faith based non-profit, working on peace and justice issues. The internship is related to our work against mass 

incarceration and solitary confinement, and our work on behalf of restorative justice. Up to 15 hours per week. 

Contact Laura Magnani, AFSC Healing Justice Program Director at 415-565-0201 ext. 11 

GTU Social Justice Gathering  
Social Leaders for Justice plans to have a gathering where all the GTU schools can meet to decide to focus on our local, 

shared social justice work for the year. For more information email nhunt@ses.psr.edu 

Friday, September 23 | Time TBA  | GTU (more details to come) 

https://twitter.com/JSTSCU
https://www.facebook.com/Jesuit-School-of-Theology-of-Santa-Clara-University-165486046801709/
https://www.instagram.com/jstscu/
mailto:CDS.GTU@gmail.com
mailto:imullner@scu.edu
man-who.bpt.me
mailto:nhunt@ses.psr.edu

